
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

COVID-19 Update #46 
 

March 11, 2022 – 11:00 am 
 

Dear Registrant,  
 
As you have likely heard, the provincial government has announced that it is relaxing restrictions 
and mandates related to the pandemic. March 21 marks the relaxing of masking requirements in 
many settings. However, there are certain settings that are exempt from this new guidance and 
must continue to follow masking requirements, including healthcare settings.  
 
We are seeking clarification with regards to the impact on optical dispensaries and will provide you 
further guidance in the following week. Until then, please continue to follow all existing guidance in 
reference to masking and social distance requirements.  
 
This has been a long and challenging journey. We thank you for your professionalism and 
dedication to maintaining a safe practice environment for your patients.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Fazal and the COO Team 
 


